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19 January 2021 
  
Dear Parent/Carer  
  
  
RE: School Census/Special Menu  
  
Tomorrow, Thursday 20 January, we have a National Census of pupils at school. On this day, 
it is beneficial to the school to have as many children in attendance and also, for them to take 
school lunches.  
  
In view of this, our wonderful cook, Sam is planning a special menu as a treat for the children. 
This will be as follows:  
  
Home made pizza and chips with sweetcorn followed by chocolate crispie cake.  
 
Please could you encourage your child to try lunches in school tomorrow to support us. 
  
  
Yours faithfully  
  
  
  
Mr T Hinkley  
Head Teacher  



  


